# **Bible Baptist Church Bulletin**

"For I am the LORD your God who takes hold of your right hand and says to you, Do not fear; I will help you."

Isaiah 41:13 (NIV)

## **April 19, 2020**

How can we pray for you? Call the church office or email your requests to <a href="mailto:bbc@bbcministries.com">bbc@bbcministries.com</a>. We can then pass them along to our Pastors and our BBC Prayer Team!

The BBC Prayer Team of faithful prayer warriors, prays for the needs of the BBC Family on a regular basis. If you would like to join this team, contact Pastor Jason or the church office to have your email added.

The church office will be open for phone calls from 9:00am - 1:00pm - Monday - Friday. (No walkins!)

Who have you checked in on lately? Take time to call one another!

Do you know of someone in need of help?? Be sure to let the church office know as we have a team of folks ready to help!

## **Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News:**

\*Man Camp has been rescheduled to October\*

\*\*We will continue to keep you updated on the Roof Project and upcoming camps.\*\*

### **Triad School News:**

As you have probably heard, students will not be returning to the classroom this school year. However, schooling goes on. Please be in prayer for the Triad teachers as they continue to "creatively" teach their students and care for their families.

#### **BBC Missionaries:**

Did you know that you support missionaries both financially and prayerfully around the world? Here's a couple of ways you can be involved in caring for them:

\*Send a note of encouragement

\*Pray for them

You can request a list of missionaries and/or addresses (email or postal addresses) from the church office at bbc@bbcministries.com.